Subject: Reminder to Verify ACEMAPP Email Address
   
Greetings,
ACEMAPP is now requiring email address verification. It is important for you to verify your email address so that you may continue to receive important messages from us and other partners in ACEMAPP. After December 31, 2021, those without verified email addresses will no longer receive important updates and reminders.  
Please log in to your ACEMAPP account to begin the verification process. For instructions on how to verify your email address, please visit acemapp.org/kb/415.
If you have any questions, please contact ACEMAPP support at support@acemapp.org or 844-223-4292.  
Thank you, 


